CARLISLE

RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES

November 7, 2022

City of Winston-Salem
Department of Transportation
100 East First Street, Suite 307
Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Sir or Madam,

Based on recent information provided by your department legaudmg decmatwe stleethghtmg
options for our subdivision (Legacy at Ardmore Apartments); the developer/owners of
Cloverdale Legacy LLC reviewed and selected the Deluxe Traditional LED style lighting
mounted on direct buried fiberglass poles. We understand that the decorative adder charges,
which at this time are quoted from Duke Power Company and must be paid upfront by the
organization, We understand that Duke Power will provide the cost for this decorative adder
charge as well as any installation charges and that Duke’s charges are subject to change without
notice.

We also understand that a contract for this system will be taken to City Council for approval.
This contract shall be for the electrical service cost difference and administrative charges and
will be an annual recurring payment for as long as the lights are in place. Please prepare the
necessary paperwork required to proceed with this request as soon as poss1b]e Thank you for
your assistance.

Sincerely, M\

Matthew Rankin

333 N. GREENE STREET, SUITE 200 - GREENSBORO, NC 27401
336-373-0028 « 336-373-0029(FAX)



